August 24, 2021

Dear Supervisor/Mayor and members of the Town Board,

We would like to thank you for the approval to hold our First Annual Italian Heritage
Festival on October 24" on Lake St. in West Harrison.

I would like to apologize for inadvertently leaving out that we have a contract with
International Fireworks Mfg. Co. to have fireworks that night. This is the same company
used for “It’s Great to Live in Harrison™ weekend.

Please accept our request to have fireworks that night,

Respectfully,

Mike Giordano
Andrea Morano-Sagliocco
Lisa Morano



